
Minutes of the ISOLDE Physics Group Meeting, 9th of Jan 2019 
 

Technical news 

- Nothing to report from the technical side as everything was shut down 

Safety 

 During 2019, the GLM area will be reconstructed to become a class C lab. Exact timing is not 
yet fully clear, but it should not cause major inconvenience for the other experiments. 

 Letizia has asked that each experiment makes a short overview of the plans for modifications 
of beam lines etc. during LS2. Deadline for this will be at the end of January. 

AOB 

 In order to train the local PhD students to give seminars, the PhD students will be asked to 
give 1 seminar each year about their work during LS2. After each seminar, 2-3 people will be 

asked to give constructive feedback (Ronald will coordinate this). It would be interesting if 
this initiative would not be limited to the physics group.  PhD students from other groups, 

TISD/MEDICIS/RILIS, ... are warmly welcome to join these presentations and also give their 

own.  Ronald will send a mail around to organise this practically, starting end of January/early 
February.  Volunteers for a specific date can already send a mail to Ronald, with suggested 
title. 

 Karl will send a mail around to ask for progress reports for the coming INTC meetings. There 
won't be a meeting in Feb. 

Seminar 
There was no seminar. 

Minutes taken by HH 

 

 

 

 


